
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 

 

 

Wednesday 5th March 2025 

 
Dear parents and guardians,    

  
 

We are very excited to announce that on Friday 21st 

March, all children in KS2 will have the opportunity 
to partake in a Virtual Reality Workshop at school, 

provided by educationgroup.co.uk. 
 

 
The workshops use a class set of networked headsets for an awesome, immersive 

learning experience.  Pheasant Class will be taking a virtual trip into outer space, 
and Woodpeckers a journey back in time to Ancient Egypt. 

 

      
 
We will be subsidising the cost of this experience as a school, but would kindly ask 

for a voluntary donation of £4 per pupil towards the cost of the workshop. Payment 
should be made via Arbor by Friday 21st March. 

 

Thank you, as always, for your support of your child’s learning experience at school. 
 

Kind Regards, 
 

 
 

 
 

Daniel Taylor 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382     

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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